THE SUPERIOR Ol11l. COMPANY

MIDLAND, TEXAS

January 16, 1956

New Mexico Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr,

Re: State #2-335B
Caprock Queen Field
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:
We are in receipt of your letter of January
5, 1956, inquiring of the status of the captioned undrilled

location. Please be informed that this location is to
be drilled in the very near future.

Yours very truly,

THE SUPERIOR OIL COMPANY,

0, V. 500 &r

D. H. Collins, dJr.,
District Petroleum Engineer.
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